
Clinical Associate Professor Winston Cheung 
Staff Specialist 
Concord Repatriation General Hospital 

Via email: 

W,-~ 
Dear A/Profe~heung, 

Health 
Sydney 

MOH .0010.0400.0001 

Local Health District 
SD22/88080 
SF22/333 

As per our phone conversation on Thursday, 13 October 2022, you stated that you were unable 
to obtain the contact details of the Chair of the Sydney Local Health District (SLHD) Board. 

For your future reference, please be advised that the contact details for the SLHD Board and 
SLHD Board Chair can be found on the SLHD website, accessible via 
https://slhd.health.nsw.qov.au/organisation/board. For ease of reference, I have attached a 
screenshot to this letter. • 

If you require additional information, please contact Dr Genevieve Wallace, Executive Director, 
Operations, SLHD on Genevieve.Wallace@health.nsw.gov.au. 

Dr Teresa Anderson AM 

Chief Executive 

Date: ~.to,l2 

PO Box M30 
Missenden Road. NSW 2050 
Email slhd-esu@health.nsw.gov.au 
www.slhd.nsw.gov.au 

Sydney Local Health District 
ABN 17 520 269 052 

Level 11 North, King George V Building 
83 Missenden Rd 

CAMPERDOWN, NSW, 2050 
Tel 612 9515 9600 Fax612 9515 9610 



Attachment 1 

Our Board 
The Sydney Local Hee Ith District Board Is chaired by tlle Hon John A[ak& Together 
our board membets bring a wealth of experience and local knowled&etothe 
rnanagarnent of our Oi:sttfct. 
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